NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
TOWN OF FAIRFIELD
TOWN BOARD
Monday, August 1, 2022, at 6:15 PM

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town Board of the Town of Fairfield will hold a public hearing on Monday August 1, 2022 at 6:15 PM at the town hall located at E12891 County Trunk Highway U, for the purpose of hearing comments regarding a proposed conditional use permit for a contractor storage yard for Askey Concrete/Michael Askey located at E11769 Trap Shoot Road, Baraboo, WI 53913, more specifically described as Lot 1, CSM 5557 in the Northwest of the Southwest of Section 24, Township 12 north, Range 6 east and is approximately 7.27 acres in size and the parcel number is 012-0193-00000. The purpose of the Public Hearing is to accept public comments on the proposed use.  The Town Board may make their final decision at the hearing or at the next schedule Town Board meeting. 
Interested parties may attend in person or offer written comments. Written comments may be submitted to the Town Clerk prior to the meeting and shall become part of the record. To obtain a copy of the application, please contact Brandie Grob, Town Clerk at 608-434-1073 or email townoffairfield@gmail.com



Brandie Grob, Town Clerk



